
Friday 10th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday 17th November we will be celebrating Children in Need!

Your child is invited to come into school wearing non-uniform pyjamas/sleepwear on
Friday 17th November.

If you have any questions, please contact our Librarian, Miss S Gaafar, at
sgaafar@meadowhighschool.org.

Kind Regards,

Miss S Gaafar
Librarian (Supporting and Delivering Learning)

Article 23:- 'A child with a disability has the right to live a full and decent life with dignity and independence,
and to play an active part in the community.'


